
Immediate Past Delegate 
AWSC April 8, 2017 

 
 I attended NERD over the weekend of March 10-12 in Palisades, NY. As in the past I 
traveled with our current Delegate, Diane C. It was a great weekend. Among other things there 
were some great technology presentations. Diane will be sharing more on this. 
 
 I continue to be part of the finance, web and policy committees. I am also chairing the 
State Fair committee. Things are progressing nicely with the fair. As you may know the fair has 
expanded to 13 days this year, 8/23 through 9/4. We will need an additional 8 volunteers this 
year to man the booth. I will have a more in-depth report at the Spring Assembly including 
information on when signups will begin. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ruth S. 
 
 
 
  


